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National Assembly 
 
Question Number: 3030 

Adv A de W Alberts (FF Plus)   to ask the Minister of Transport: 

(1) How many registered Guateng e-toll users have deregistered since 1 January 2013 until last 

specified date for which information is available; 

(2) (a) How many registered e-toll users there are at present and (b) how many road users currently 

using the e-toll roads have not registered for e-tolling; 

(3) What amount has the e-tolling system received every month since the system was commissioned 

on the 03 December 2013; 

(4) Whether the Gauteng provincial government laid charge at any stage since 03 December 2013 

regarding the impact of the e-tolling system on(a) provincial and local roads, (b) regional planning 

and development, (c) the natural environment, (d) road traffic management, (e) consumer 

protection, (f) industrial development, (g) pollution control, (h) public transport, (i) tourism, (j) 

commerce, (k) urban and rural development and (l) social services, if so what are the relevant 

details in each separate case? NW 3674E 

REPLY 

(1) As at 30 September 2014, 93 292 account units have been de-registered. 

(2) As at 30 September 2014, (a) there are 1 254 502 active accounts registered on the system, (b) 

and approximately 2.5 million users of GFIP per month. 

(3) Monthly cash receipts: 

Month Total 

Dec-13 51 781 845.57R     

Jan-14 81 263 463.68R     

Feb-14 94 550 861.77R     

Mar-14 106 701 679.06R   

Apr-14 118 075 186.68R   

May-14 117 616 194.28R   

Jun-14 120 192 738.78R   

Jul-14 119 650 561.22R   

Aug-14 98 269 888.67R     

Sep-14 86 663 144.53R     

Total 994 765 564.24R    

(4) The Gauteng provincial government recognizes the benefits and the savings that accrue to the 

citizens of Gauteng. The Honourable Member is hereby advised to refer this particular aspect of 

the question to the Gauteng Department of Roads and Transport. 

 


